WELCOME TO ASBELL ELEMENTARY
Asbell Elementary is a community dedicated to becoming literate, self-motivated, life-long learners and productive members of society.
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Welcome letter from Principal Bratton
To Asbell Families and Community,
Welcome to a new school year at Asbell Elementary. It is our goal to make your child’s elementary school experience one filled with highly engaging learning experiences. Asbell is a community that cherishes and values the individuality of each child. Each month, we celebrate student successes at our Roadrunner Rally. It is a celebration with singing, dancing, and a lot of student recognition. If you haven’t attended one of our rallies, I highly encourage you to do so.
The staff at Asbell work tirelessly to ensure that your child is receiving the highest quality of instruction possible. Please do not hesitate to make contact with your child’s teacher if you have questions or concerns regarding your child’s learning experiences.
On behalf of the entire staff of Asbell, I welcome you to a new year at Asbell. We look forward to serving you and your child this school year.
Tracy Bratton
Principal

